
Memorandum 
 

To:  Karen Byrd, Chairperson 
  Boone County Schools Board of Education 
 
Cc: Randy Poe, Superintendent                                                               

Eric McArtor, COO/ Deputy Superintendent 
  Jim Detwiler, CAO/ Deputy Superintendent 
 
From:  Mike Ford, Director of Pupil Personnel 
   
Date:  June 3, 2019 
 
Re: Request for approval of FY 20 FRYSC Contract 
 
 

In accordance with all bylaws and guidelines of the Commonwealth of Kentucky 
Cabinet for Health and Family Services, I am recommending approval of the 
Boone County Schools FY 20 Family Resource/Youth Service Centers Contract. 
The amount of this contract is $919,727.36 and is subject to the following:  
 

 Administer the Family Resource and Youth Services Centers program 
within the parameters established in the approved plan(s) and this 
agreement. Employ full time center coordinator(s) responsible for the 
provision of both core and optional components to students and/or families 
served by the school(s) either onsite or offsite through referral to existing 
services or by direct provision if no alternative exists. 

 

 
  


